
Overwhelmed by the  
Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan 

(CEMP) process? 

*Please bring your current CEMP* 

 

Join the Florida Department of Health in Pinellas County’s upcoming no-cost CEMP 

workshop! This event allows essential networking to strengthen community 

partnerships for disaster planning. These sessions will allow you to work on plan 

specifics with colleagues from similar agencies, as well as reviewers from the Florida 

Department of Health in Pinellas County.  

Who Should Attend? 

Home Health Agencies and Nurse Registries that are licensed in Pinellas County. 

 

What Will be Covered? 

 Crafting a plan that includes a process for ensuring 

continuity of care before, during and after a disaster 

 Tips and considerations for agencies writing or 

updating a CEMP  

 Requirements for educating and tracking special 

needs clients  

 Reviewer and statutory expectations  

 Forms and fee structure 
 

When is the Workshop? 

Date: November 15th, 2018 

Time: 9:30AM – 11:30AM    OR    1:30PM – 3:30PM 

Location: Mid-County Health Department, Outside Conference Room,   
      8751 Ulmerton Rd., Largo, FL 33771 

 

How do I Register? 

To register, email Tamara.Marshall@flhealth.gov or call 727-824-6900 ext. 

4626. Please include attendee names, agency affiliation, license number, 

phone numbers and selected time session (AM/PM). 
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